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Goal 1: The District will strive to provide the best possible educational programs.  

• Conference links were sent to parents the first week of February.  Conferences are currently taking place at the 
high school.  Thank you to those parents who registered to attend.  There will be one final conference 
opportunity in April.   

• CTE staff will be completing requests for Perkins funding by the end of this month.  

• Supermileage has started to meet and work on their designs and cars.   

• Congratulations to the following Junior High students of the month: 
o January – Sebastian Segura-Kern and Camden Bergler 
o February – Anna Cravins and Ethan Church 

• Congratulations to the following Cardinals of the week: 

o Taylynn Herber, Mason Sikkink, Kylie Verthein, and Jace Ferguson 

Goal 2: The District will strive to hire, develop, and maintain the best possible staff.  

• We are still looking for a longterm sub paraprofessional for a maternity leave. 

• Welcome to Steven Mayfield.  Steven started working for us as a paraprofessional this semester.  
Goal 3: The District will strive to maintain a positive emotional and safe climate for learners and staff.  

• Students in grade 8/9/11 completed the Minnesota Student Survey.  We hope to use the data to help inform our 
decisions related to mental health, health education, and additional areas.  

• Congratulations to Delaney Brummer and our Nordic Ski cooperative team on winning the Big Nine Conference 
meet.  

• Congratulations to Matthew Schell on be chosen the sub-region Triple A award winner.  

• Congratulations to all of the students selected for the Snoball court.  We are excited to have so many events 
back for Snoball and a dance this year! 

• Congratulations to Thomas Menk on reaching 1000 career points. 

• Congratulations to Tyler Kreidermacher on reaching 100 career wins for LARP wrestling. 

• A huge thank you to intermediate student Walter Wenzel for singing the national anthem at the boys game.   

Goal 4: The District will strive to maintain and improve the district infrastructure. 

• We are excited for the new batting cage system installed in the C-Gym.  It will help a great deal for PE and for 
keeping gyms usable throughout all seasons.  

Upcoming Events: 

February 14 – 19: Snoball Week 
February 21 – No School: President’s Day 
March 11-14 – No School for Spring Break 


